Email received from D. Abraham MP re Local Electricity Bill, received on 28 July 2020 at 10.13 am

Dear Lori Hughes

Thank you for your recent email regarding the Local Electricity Bill. I am sure you will be pleased to know that I am one of the 151 MPs supporting this Bill, to date.

As you may be aware, the Bill is scheduled for Second Reading on Friday 11<sup>th</sup> September, but is presently number 11 in the list to be debated, so is unlikely to be reached given the time limits on private business. I hope the breadth of support across the House will see the Government adopt the Bill and help secure its passage in Government time.

Thank you for taking the time to share with me the Council's support for this Bill.

Yours sincerely

Debbie

Debbie Abrahams MP Member of Parliament for Oldham East and Saddleworth